
Straightline Kentucky 
a-------------~b 

October 24, 2022 

Ms. Linda Bridwell 
Executive Director 
Public Service Commission 
211 Sower Blvd 
Frankfort, KY 40601 

RE: Case No. 2022-00221 
Northeast Woodford County Water District 
Correction to Response to Request for Information #1 Question #3 

Dear Ms. Bridwell: 

Elizabeth Stefanski detected a discrepancy in the response by Northeast Woodford County Water 
District to Request for Information #1 Question #3. In that response, Northeast Woodford District 
reported that they had 37 occurrences of Reconnection Fees totaling $2,590; however, the Trial Balance 
that they had submitted reported Miscellaneous Income in the amount of $2,450. Ms. Stefanski asked 
that this discrepancy be investigated and corrected. 

Ms. Mary Routh at Northeast Woodford District confirmed by email today that the response to Request 
for Information #1 Question #3 should be changed to: 

Response: 
Reconnection Fee 

Occurrences 
35 

Thank you for the opportunity to correct this discrepancy. 

Sincerely, 

Robert K. Miller 
Straightline Kentucky LLC 

Amount Collected 
$2,450.00 


